
Parents, 
 
Our goal next week will be for each student to have an opportunity to meet their teachers as well as 
pick up their materials for the first few weeks of school.  We ask that all visitors adhere to our safety 
protocols and practice social distancing.  We are asking that only one parent accompany their 
child(ren) to pick up materials.  That all families come wearing a mask and remain six feet away from 
others.  When you arrive at your child’s teacher table, only approach the table one child at a time to 
pick-up materials and meet the teacher.  After you get your materials, we request that you leave the 
playground.  Safety is our number one priority and we appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 
Monday, August 31, 2020 will be a material pick up day for grades 1-5 only.  

○​ Locations: 
■​ The Lower Elementary Playground(Myrtle) will be pick-up for 1st and 2nd grade 

students and Virtual Learning Program students. 
■​ The Basketball Court (behind the building) will be pick-up for 3rd and 4th grade. 
■​ The Upper Elementary Playground (near the cafeteria) will be pick-up for 5th 

grade. 
○​ Times: 

■​ 9:00-10:00am: Students whose last names begin with A-E. 
■​ 10:00-11:00am: Students whose last names begin with F-M 
■​ 11:00-12:00am: Students whose last names begin with N-Z 

 
Tuesday, September 1, 2020 will be material pick up for Kindergarten and Young 5 

 
Kindergarten families will be able to pick up their materials on Tuesday beginning at 
10:30-11:00 with students whose last names begin with A-F, 11:00-11:30 for G-M and 
11:30-12:00 for letters N-Z.  We will be located on the blacktop area near the lower 
elementary/south playground. 

 
If you are not able to pick up your materials during the assigned time, please let your  classroom 
teacher know and we will set up another time to pick them up from the office.   
Sincerely, 

 
Ms. Tiba 
Principal  
Charles A. Lindbergh Elementary 


